Investment Group

1 October 2021
Future Renewables Fund — Investor Update

Dear Investor,

We advise that effective today, 1 October 2021, One Managed Investment Funds Limited (OMIFL) as
responsible entity for the Future Renewables Fund ARSN 628 987 842 (Fund), has, withdrawn from
use the Product Disclosure Statement dated 8 March 2019 and the Supplementary Product Disclosure
Statement dated 26 March 2020 respectively (collectively the PDS).

The PDS has been withdrawn from use while Future Super Services Pty Ltd (the Investment Manager)
conducts a review of the Fund. The outcomes of this review are uncertain but may result in a new
manager being appointed to manage the assets of the Fund or may conclude that the Fund should be
terminated and wound-up.

Applications received for the month of September 2021 will be accepted, however as a result of the
PDS being withdrawn and the strategic review, applications into the Fund have been suspended until
further notice.

The September Withdrawal requests have been accepted and will be processed once the September
2021 price is available.

While the strategic review is being conducted the Investment Manager and Responsible Entity are not
intending to make Withdrawal Offers during this period.

We thank you for your continued support, and we will provide further updates once the strategic
review has been completed.

Yours Sincerely,
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David Lom
Managing Director, Trustee Operations
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